
 
 September 30, 2011  

 
Comments from United Kingdom on Approval by mail:                                                      

Proposed SREP Roster of Independent Experts 
 

Dear Patricia, 
  
Thank you for sending the SREP roster of experts for independent reviews. 
  
We note that many of those selected are strong technically and with strong development 
backgrounds and expertise, and we are content with those selected for this initial roster and 
happy for the decision to be adopted. 
  
We do feel the list could be strengthened further with perhaps a bit more economic expertise - 
which would be useful for example when appraising economic viability of schemes etc. If this 
initial list is going to be added to in future (we note that there were more experts on the PPCR 
list) then perhaps this could be further considered? 
  
Thanks again and best regards 
  
Simon 
  
Simon Foster 
Policy Analyst | Low Carbon Development Team | 
Climate & Environment Department | Department for International Development 
 


